
Site migration this weekend; make sure your email address is
up-to-date
Posted by Super G on December 22, 2006 - 5:47pm
Topic: Site news

We plan to migrate the The Oil Drum to a new platform this weekend. The site may be down or
slow at times as we tweak things, so please bear with us.

Your user account will be transferred to the new site, but your password will not. When the
new site goes live, you must request a new password, which will be sent to your
private email address.

If the email address we have for you is not up-to-date, you will not be able to get
your new password. Please follow this link and to sure your email address is up-to-date.

(Note: I am talking about your private email address, NOT the spam-protected email address in
your public profile.)
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